Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

ALAN HIRMES, DEPUTY MAYOR SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE BARRY ROZENBERG, TRUSTEE SHIMON FISHMAN, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, CLERK TREASURER BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

JAKE HARMAN, MAYOR

March 21, 2025

Dear Residents,

The next upcoming meeting of the Board of Trustees will be held on Monday, March 24, 2025, at 8:00 p.m. at Village Hall. We welcome your attendance and participation.

In addition to our regularly scheduled items, we will be updating on Security and Woodmere Club matters.

Please note that the annual Village tax bill has been mailed out. Please feel free to call the Village office to confirm that the mailing information on record is current and correct. We appreciate your prompt attention to avoid any delays in remittance. The tax bill is due by April 1 without penalty.

By now you may have noticed our new security patrol, Blue Line Security. They have provided our Woodsburgh residents with a dedicated number. If you need to report a situation or need to speak with the men on patrol, please call (516) 401-3226.

As always, please feel free to let us know if you have any questions or concerns. We look forward to seeing you on Monday evening.

Jake Harman

Jake & Hanne

Mayor